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Ladies and Gentlemen:

As requested by your staff, River Bend Station (RBS) herein provides the attached
information which supplements our original Generic Letter (GL) 96-06 response dated
January 28,1997. This supplement provides a summary of our intended corrective actions
for the conditions described in the original response.

GL 96-06 notified licensees of conditions that could affect containment integrity and
equipment operability during certain accident conditions. These conditions included, in
part, overpressurization of piping systems that penetrate the containment due to thermal }g
expansion of process fluid. In addition to the generic letter requirements associated with
containment penetrations, RBS evaluated drywell penetrations for similar conditions. i

As discussed in our original response to the generic letter, one containment and eight / k;~
drywell piping penetrations were susceptible to potential overprecurization. The
containment penetration condition will be resolved by the in ,tallation of an ASME code
qualified pressure relieving device. This installation will be completed during Refueling
Outage 7 which is scheduled to begin September 12,1997.
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The drywell penetration condition was evaluated further and it was concluded that the
current plant configuration meets the drywell design and safety function requirements.
Potential hardware modifications associated with the penetration piping were evaluated but
due to the drywell penetratic.n configuration, any hardware modification would either
adversely impact system funeion during normal operation or create an additional drywell
leakage path during post accident conditions. However, associated plant design and testing
documents will be updated to include any postulated drywell leakage for the eight
penetrations (nominal piping sizes 0.5 to 1.0 inches). This approach is consistent with the
RBS design specifications and the contribution to overall drywell leakage is well within the
current Technical Specification and analytical limits established for allowable drywell bypass
leakage.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Rick McAdams

at (504) 336-6224.
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cc: Mr. David L. Wigginton

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
M/S OWFN 13-H-3
Washington, DC 20555

NRC Resident Inspector
P. O. Box 1050
St. Francisville, LA 70775 )

i

.

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

| Region IV

| 611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 70611

|

Department of Environmental Quality
Radiation Protection Division

! P. O. Box 82135
I Baton Rouge, LA 70884-2135

Attn: Administrator
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